Westmore Citizen's Association meeting - September 21, 2021

The Westmore Citizen's Association meeting was called to order at 7:35pm via Zoom, with 11 community members present; including board members President Beth lannetta, Treasurer Cheryl Dickerson, and Secretary Frank Franz.

Old Business:

- Annual Picnic
 - Thanks to everyone who helped out with and showed up at the picnic!
- Block representatives
 - Beth would like to hold a meeting with all the block reps.
 - There's about 30 block reps who distribute the 550+ newsletters to the community
 - There may be some vacancies for block reps coming up.
 - If any block reps do not receive their packs of newsletter to distribute, please contact Beth to let her know.
- Kamp Washington Plan
 - Next meeting is on November 18th
 - o Place and time to be determined.

• Treasurer's Report: Balance: \$2589.00

New Business:

• There's a book report in our most recent newsletter!

The next Westmore Citizen's Association meeting is Tuesday, October 19, 2021.

The meeting adjourned at 8:16 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Frank Franz Secretary, Westmore Citizen's Association